
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Gail Handfield  

Date: Fri., Aug. 30, 2024, 11:52 a.m. 

Subject: Re: A-2024-0279 Objection to Minor Variance 

To: Gail Handfield  

 

Dear Committee chair, Members and City Staff. 

 

We noticed that one of our submitted videos did not get posted with the other documents regarding 

our objection to this requested minor variance. 

https://youtu.be/LtVfg3VIJQk 

Possibly due to email space did not come through to you. 

Please kindly include this as well as part of our objection documentation as it illustrates the lack of 

permeable surface between side lot line for 20 Merlin Drive property. 

 

Thank you 

Gail Handfield 

22 Merlin Drive 

 

 

 


